
                                                  WINTER PARK HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 1966 

                                                                      75th BIRTHDAY BASH  

              April 21 & 22, 2023 

                                                  WPHS Class of ’66 Birthday Bash is ON!  Celebrate! 
 
Hello fellow classmates, the BASH is on!    The April 21 & 22, 2023 celebration is ready for you! 
 
We look forward to celebrating with our classmates who have made plans to attend and sent in their 
payment(s).  THANK YOU!  The rest of you, you’re in luck!  If you’re done procrastinating or plans 
have changed enabling you to attend, we still have room for you at the party.  But you must let us know 
and send in your payment pronto. ($75 per person paid to “Fred Jones,” PO Box 1776, WP, FL 32792) 
 
Our 75th Birthday Party weekend is just 9 weeks away.  It’s time to celebrate and have a good time!   
 
Friday evening, April 21st, 5:00-7:00 pm - an informal “Welcome” meet and greet at Winter Park Pines 
Golf Club, 950 S. Ranger Blvd., with light fare provided and a cash bar.  Visit with other classmates who 
are here to celebrate, and then, if you wish, you can venture out and enjoy one of the many fine 
restaurants in Winter Park with classmates, friends or family, or just relax after your travels.   
 
Saturday evening, April 22nd, 6:00-10:00 pm - THE BIRTHDAY BASH at Winter Park Golf Course 
Clubhouse, 761 Old England Ave.   Eat, drink and enjoy!  There will be lots of time to mingle while 
enjoying an array of fine foods, buffet style, desserts, a full bar, and ‘60s /‘70s music...OUR music!  This 
will be a great evening to renew friendships and reminisce with our other 75 years “young” friends. 

   
Saturday is yours to relax and enjoy, individually or with fellow classmates!  You can visit one of WP’s 
first rate museums or the new state of the art Library & Event Center, organize a group outing, grab 
friends for a picnic lunch at Kraft Azalea Gardens, Mead Garden, or Central Park, shop Park Ave., play 
pickle ball at Cady Way Park, or hit the links at Municipal 9 hole or The Pines (but make your Tee times 
in advance!). 
 
Let us know if you have any questions and stay in touch via our email WPHS1966@aol.com.    In 
addition, you will find details on Classmates.com and contact information for alumni on the Winter Park 
High School web site, under the School Information tab. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon!!   Friends…Fun…Celebrate, Cats! 
 

 

 


